NO. 635
2013-14 COMMERCIAL SPINY LOBSTER FISHERY

Fishermen interested in participating in the 2013-14 Commercial Spiny
Lobster Fishery are invited to make application for any available places in the
fishery. Applications and terms and conditions of the fishery are available
from the Licensing Office of the Department of Environmental Protection
located in the Botanical Gardens in Paget.

Applications will be available from Monday, August 5" 2013 and must be
received at the Licensing Office by the 5:00 PM deadline on Monday, Aug.
12%2013.

A lottery draw of eligible applicants will be used to determine new
participants.



